
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

 

School Activities 

Our annual basketball game with the Gaston 

County Sheriff’s Department is this Friday.  The 

students are very excited and are hoping for 

another win! 

Monday and Tuesday, the students will enjoy 

programs presented by The National Theater for 

Children.  The programs, “The Treasure Trove 

of Conservation Cove” and “The Resource 

Raiders”, will show our students examples of 

conserving and recycling and were sponsored 

by Duke Energy. 

Field Trips 

Our Seniors will visit the Life Enrichment Center 

in  Kings Mountain on Wednesday. Ms. Tate-

Williams’ class will enjoy a tour of Ingles Grocery 

store.  Other students will visit the bowling alley, 

Eastridge Mall, Target, and the Habitat for 
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Staff Spotlight-Kelli Howe 

Ms. Howe is our new Principal at Webb Street! 

She previously served as an Assistant Principal at 

Ashbrook High School for eight years and also as 

an English Teacher at various Gaston County 

Schools for ten years.  Ms. Howe graduated from 

Bessemer City High School and attended 

Western Carolina University and Gardner-Webb 

University.  She is married and has a son and a 

daughter.  She is proud to be a part of the Webb 

Street family! 

Special Olympics 

The Spring Special Olympic Games are May 1, 2015 at North Gaston High 

School.  The deadline for physicals is April 14th and Special Olympics will 

not accept any after this date.  Please send all physicals to school as soon 

as possible. 

WOW (Webb of Wonderful) 

Remember an Attitude of Gratitude goes a great distance!  As the end of 

the month is drawing near, please submit your WOW cards! Expressing 

appreciation when people go above and beyond is important to our school 

culture!  These cards will be taken into consideration for Teacher/

Instructional Assistant of the Month. 


